
LOOKING TO MAKE LESS TRIPS? 

All sites will be offering multiple meals
available for pick up on 

Mondays & Wednesdays Only
10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Children and their families who are present can
pick up meals for multiple days during these 

times in an effort to limit exposure and
 reduce the number of trips for meals.


